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On Wednesday 9 August our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home were very happy to celebrate Afternoon Tea

Week with lots of yummy treats.
There was a lovely selection of jam scones, cakes and biscuits to chose from with a lovely cup of ‘Rosie Lee’ or coffee.

We all enjoyed chatting about fancy afternoon teas we had been to and discussed different British values. We are all mad for a cup of

tea here, so this was perfect for us!

Everyone enjoyed tasting scones and our residents commented how much they'd liked having something different on their tea

trolley.
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